
Spare Parts Policy

The supply of spare parts will be maintained to support 
our distributors in maintaining and refurbishing their 
Borg & Overström dispensers.

Parts that are stocked, and available to order via the 
web store, are the items featured in the exploded 
diagrams found in the electronic Product Manuals on 
the website.

Spare parts are available for all current models. Once 
a model has been discontinued, spare parts will 
continue to be available for a period of up to 3 years, 
subject to availability.

For further support contact:
aftersales@borgandoverstrom.com


